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We need to stop having these agencies in charge of our data! They can not be 

trusted! Our data has been compromised by DMV, Oregon health plan and God only 

knows what else. There is no accountability at all when these things occur and now 

it’s being suggested to add to the corruption! Stop selling our data like we are 

slaves!!! 


